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The City of Los Angeles and I are proud to join you in celebrating the Persian
New Year. Thank you for your dedication in celebrating and preserving New Year
traditions as well as your unwavering commitment to serving the community.
Nowruz Mubarak!

March 21, 2021

BOB BLUMENFIEL
Councilmember 3rd District



